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Protocol for the Promotion of SEXUAL FREEDOMS 

and SEX-GENDER DIVERSITY, and for the 

Prevention, Detection, and Response to SEXUAL and 

LGTBIQ+phobic VIOLENCE 
 

In line with this, the  International Congress of Migration 

Journalism constitutes a space that promotes sexual 

freedoms, sex-gender diversity, and the enjoyment of all 

people, regardless of identity. The organization is 

committed to ensuring this, and therefore, any person 

whose sexual freedom is affected, or who feels harmed due 

to their identity as a woman, gender identity, or sexual 

orientation, will find here a space for support and 

accompaniment. 

It must be clear that porCausa will respond to any affront 

against freedom and the enjoyment of all participants. 

The executive team at porCausa has received specific 

training on the prevention, detection, and support in 

situations of sexual and LGTBIQ+phobic violence. 

The volunteers of the  International Congress of Migration 

Journalism have also undergone specific training in line with 

the actions laid out in this Protocol. 

If at any point your sexual freedoms are compromised or 

you feel harmed by sexist or LGTBIQ+phobic behavior, you 

can talk to us, and we will support you. 

At every moment and in every space of the Congress, you 

have the right to enjoy and experience both the day and the 

night — including the party — freely. 

Respect for everyone's sexual freedoms, gender identities,  
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and sexual orientations is one of the core values of 

porCausa, of this congress, of all our activities, and of our 

team. 

In other words, this is why porCausa will not tolerate sexist, 

LGTBIQ+phobic, and/or racist behavior, attitudes, or 

comments. 

We understand that "no means no," and that this "no" must 

be accepted as the only valid answer. The passage of time, 

substance use, or any other justification does not excuse 

ignoring the "no" of women and LGTBIQ+ people. 

Above all, respect everyone's right to enjoy the congress 

and the celebration on equal terms. 

If you need to contact those responsible for the PURPLE 

POINT, go to the reception where the designated roll-up 

banner is located, or look for someone wearing a purple 

badge. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
porCausa has developed this protocol as a way to reaffirm and continue 

materializing its commitment to gender equality and sexual and gender 

diversity from a transformative feminist perspective, thus contributing to 

the construction of a more just world.  


